
Subject: August CEC meeting
From: Robert Hannemann <robhannemann48@gmail.com>
Date: 8/3/19, 11:10 AM
To: Mike Jacobs <mike_windpower@yahoo.com>, Jerald K <jeraldkatch@gmail.com>,
Stephen Lewenberg <lewenberg@cornell.edu>, Mollie Doyle <molliemdoyle@gmail.com>,
"robhannemann48@gmail.com" <robhannemann48@gmail.com>

We had scheduled a meeting for August 1. There was not a quorum, so no meeting was held.

I did speak with Mike Jacobs, and it appears the Green Communities project is proceeding
appropriately. Many thanks to Margaret Song of CLC, Mike, and Jed.

We will return to regularly scheduled programming in September.

Regards,

/rob
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